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Unsolicited Sales

of Australians
have a negative
opinion of

unsolicited sales

of Australians
agree that

unsolicited sales
should be banned.

COLD CALLING DOOR TO DOOR

Australians likely to be home during the day have
significantly more negative views on unsolicited

sales, & are much more supportive of a ban.

Door-to-door sales are allowed 9-6 Monday to
Friday and 9-5 on Saturday.

it's time to ban it!

That's people like the widowed, retirees, stay at
home parents and those who work from home.

A poll was conducted by Ipsos Australia of 1045 Australians from 4-9 May 2016. 


